
 

 
 
 
 
22 May 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Remote learning Survey 
 
I hope that you and your loved ones are safe and well at this time. 
 
We would like to gather feedback from you about the provision for remote learning we have 
offered thus far. 
 
The link below takes you to a Google Form which includes a short survey for you to complete. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1ycpOzq5PygRDLcPjrNs-2FDfpTy5bMKeggF3cUz5sl8/edit 
 
Your response is key to how we move our provision forward, please submit your response by 12 
noon Thursday 28 May. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr T Eastaugh 
Principal 
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